Robert Charles Evans
A r C h i t e C t

5 4 5 P e a r 1 S t r e e t
Fayetteville, North Carolina 28303

9 March 2022

Harnett County
Building Inspections
Lillington, North Carolina

re: Perkins Residence
685 West Road
Cameron, North Carolina
To Whom it May Concern,
I have inspected the construction at the above referenced address and can confirm the following:
1. The construction is sound and within the provisions of the 2018 NC Building Code.
2. Through bolts have been added at the spliced girder.
3. Joist hangers have been added to each joists at the girder.

4. The top plate has been anchored to the cmu wall and hurricane anchor anchors added at each rafter.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please call me at 910.624.9259.

Sincerely,

Robert Charles Evans
NC Registered Architect 6530
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